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Ambassador Harada receiving a commemorative gift from Eluwa Resource School  

 

From 9 to 11 and 18 November 2021, handover ceremonies of new school blocks funded 

by the Government of Japan through its Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human 

Security Projects (GGP) were held at four schools below, respectively. 

Ambassador Harada officiated these events and handed over the new facility to Hon. 

Faustina Caley, Deputy Minister of Education, Arts and Culture. 

 

9 November 2021 

-Eluwa Resource School, Hearing Impairment Section, Ongwediva Constituency, Oshana 

Region 

(Four classrooms and a storeroom worth around 925,000 NAD) 

 

10 November 2021  

-Okeeholongo Primary School, Okahao Constituency, Omusati Region 

(Two classrooms, a storeroom and an ablution block worth around 791,000 NAD) 

 

11 November 2021 

-King Kauluma Combined School, lyaMpingana Constituency, Oshikoto Region 

(Four classrooms and a storeroom worth around 969,000 NAD) 

 



18 November 2021  

-Donatus Primary School, Otjiwarongo Constituency, Otjozondjupa Region 

(Four classrooms and a storeroom worth around 875,000 NAD) 

 

Press release with photo report 

 

https://www.na.emb-japan.go.jp/files/100291101.pdf

